RESOLUTION No. 6008

PPS Comments on Status of Oregon Department of Transportation’s “I-5 Rose Quarter Improvement
Project”

RECITALS
A. In 2012, the Oregon Department of Transportation (ODOT) and the City of Portland Bureau
of Planning and Sustainability and the Bureau of Transportation developed the |
1. Adding auxiliary lanes and full-width shoulders (within existing right-of-way).

2. Rebuilding structures at Broadway, Weidler, Vancouver and Williams and adding a lid
over the freeway.

3. Moving the I-5 southbound on-ramp to Weidler.

4. Adding new connections over the freeway for pedestrian and bicycle travel in the
interchange area.
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